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Existing out of scope language goes too far

• The out of scope language stifles relevant discussion on existing projects.
• FERC’s recent January, 2023 reactive power ruling for the MISO region 

underscores the need for existing reactive power resources in the PJM 
region to be part of this stakeholder discussion.
• Said another way, limiting the discussions (and perhaps proposals) to 

prospective proposals creates a barrier to education, discussion (and 
perhaps, solutions).
• Without a change to the current issue charge the stakeholder solution 

cannot create a comprehensive conclusion. 
• The current issue charge can be found at the following link:  rpctf-issue-

charge.ashx (pjm.com)

https://www.pjm.com/-/media/committees-groups/task-forces/rpctf/postings/rpctf-issue-charge.ashx
https://www.pjm.com/-/media/committees-groups/task-forces/rpctf/postings/rpctf-issue-charge.ashx


The Elephant in the room



The proposed modification

• Motion to alter the existing issue charge by striking the highlighted 
language.
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